
   
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY / TRAFFIC ALERT 

 

Ohio Turnpike Remains Closed near Milepost 94 Westbound in Sandusky County 

Because of Downed Power Lines and Utility Poles 

BEREA, Ohio (June 16, 2023) – As a result of the storm and fierce winds during the evening hours on 

June 15, the Ohio Turnpike remains closed in the westbound direction near milepost 94 in Sandusky 

County because of downed power lines and utility poles. 

Westbound travelers can exit at Toll Plaza 110 (Sandusky-Bellevue) or Toll Plaza 118 (Sandusky-

Norwalk).   

Travelers exiting at Toll Plaza 118 can re-enter the Ohio Turnpike at Toll Plaza 91 (Fremont-Port 

Clinton)/state Route 53. 

Plan ahead to avoid delays and keep roadway safety top of mind. For the latest travel conditions on 
the Ohio Turnpike, click here for an interactive map, which includes traffic alerts and backups, service 
plaza locations, a trip planner to calculate toll fares, and more. 
 
In addition, for the latest travel information and traffic conditions, follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: 

https://twitter.com/ohioturnpike. 
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For more information, contact: 

 

Charles Cyrill 

Public Information Officer 

Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 

m: 440.821.3399 

charles.cyrill@ohioturnpike.org 
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